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IMPORTANT REMINDER FOR PHILIPPINE 
PASSPORT HOLDERS 

 
 

Many countries require travelers to have a passport that 
must be valid for another six months before they are 
allowed to enter the country. 
 
In this regard, Philippine passport holders are kindly 
reminded to renew their passports at least seven months 
before their expiry. 
 
Please set your passport renewal appointment at 
passport.gov.ph. 
 
Thank you. 
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